
The Maple Leaf

May 2021 NEWSLETTER

QUARTERLY DUES OF $250
PAYABLE January 1st, 2021

April 1st,2021
July 1st, 2021

October 1st, 2021
YEARLY DUES OF $1,000
Late Fee of $25 per quarter

Cart storage Fee $100
Trail Sticker Fee $100

You can now pay your dues and cart path fees through the website.
Visit the Membership Information tab at maplelanecountryclub.org

ADMINISTRATION:
Brandon Burwell, President
Tom Conklin, Vice President

Brook Bolton, Secretary-Treasurer

 

GOLF
Memorial Day Scramble

Signup for the Memorial Day scramble will begin at 7:30am with shotgun start planned for 8am.
Fees will be $20 for Members / $40 for Guests. We will use the Captain’s format. We plan to

open No. 17 at Memorial Day, but No. 15 tee box will continue to use the temporary block until
the new grass gets firmly established.

Etiquette Class
The second Etiquette Class will be offered on Wednesday, May 26 at 6pm on the practice area.

Member / Guest
The third annual Member / Guest Better Ball Tournament will be held on Saturday, Aug. 14.

Entry fee will be $75 per player ($150 per team) and signup information will be blasted out with
times and deadlines to enter at a later date.

Junior Lessons
Just a reminder, Tim Petersen will be hosting Junior Lessons for those young golfers between
the ages of 6 – 18. Lessons will be on the practice area on June 8, June 15, June 22 and June

29 and cost of $75 per golfer.
Times for kids between the ages of 6-8 will be 10am – 11am; For kids 9 -13 will be 11:15am –

https:
http://www.maplelanecountryclub.org


12:15pm; and for kids 14-18 from 12:30pm – 1:30pm. Please contact Angie to get your
youngsters signed up!

Jason Wake & Mike Mercer
Golf Co-Chairs

POOL
See Ya At The Pool

Stop by and say hello to our new Pool Manager Annie Bybee when we open the 2021 season on

Saturday, May 30 at 11am. Our team has been working hard to get the pool ready to enjoy, so

come out and enjoy the start to summer and check your email and the website for Angie’s

updates as events get scheduled.

Pool Co-Chairs 

Brook Bolton & Kristin Jackson 

 

SOCIAL
New Member Happy Hour

The social committee will be hosting a new member Happy Hour on Friday May 28 from 5-7pm.
Appetizers will be served. Please come out to greet and welcome the new members of Maple

Lane! New Members will get free drinks. 

Memorial Day Potluck

The Memorial Day potluck is back! We will serve Fried Chicken starting immediately after the
scramble. Please bring a dish to share. 

 
Swingers Scramble

We will have “Swingers Scrambles'' throughout the summer. These events will start at 3 pm on
Sunday afternoons. Couples will sign up and foursome of mixed couples will be drawn and a
scramble format will be played. The entry fee is $20 per couple, where $10 will go to payouts

for that day and $10 goes into the Golf Capital improvement fund. Tentative dates for the rest of
the year will be: May 30, June 6 & 20; July 11 & 25; August 8  & 22.

Upcoming Summer Events

June 11 – Bags Tournament; June 25 Family Swim Night; July 4 Bloody Mary Bar prior to
Holiday Scramble; Timberlake Home & Home Mixed Couples Challenge July 18 at MLCC;

August 29 at Timberlake.
Social Co-Chairs 

Tom Conklin & Greg Dawson

HOUSE & GROUNDS
Ongoing Improvement Ideas

We are still working on making improvements to your Club! We are currently looking into
updating the Stillson Room for future events. We are also working on ideas to update and

improve our outdoor seating areas. Stay tuned for more updates and please check the
calendar if you’d like to help us come up with ways to improve your Club by coming to one of



our committee meetings.
Say Hello to Blue!

We are happy to welcome Adam Blue for the summer! Adam is a recent graduate of Western
Illinois University Hospitality Management course. He will be here to get real world experience

in his field of study. Make sure you say hello when you see Adam!
House & Grounds Co-Chairs 

Jenni Case & Greg Carter 

ADMINISTRATION
 

Summer’s Here & the Time is Right!

Welcome to summer as we end what seems like the longest year ever! We hope to see as
many members as possible at your Club.

10 Memberships Available
For the past several years the board has worked hard to grow membership and reduce the

number on the waiting list to redeem their certificates. It is nice to see that work continue to pay
off. At the May meeting, we only had 10 memberships available so if you know someone who is

thinking about joining the Club, now is the time to have them call Angie before it is too late.

Record Keeping
As restrictions continue to ease, it is easy to get busy and let things slip. If you have not had a

chance to get your cart fees paid yet, please do so. And as a reminder, Trail Fees and Cart
Storage Fees for those who use one of the sheds are $100 each. If you are not sure if you have

paid yet or not, please check with Angie or look for the past due list in the Bar and Pro Shop.

Use Your Club
Lots of activities are being planned, starting with our Memorial Day scramble and the return of

the potluck. Hope to see as many of you there as possible. As more events are planned,
please keep an eye out for Angie's updates as she will blast out information with updates as

dates and deadlines draw near. 

Enjoy your summer. Stay safe and hit 'em straight!

Brandon Burwell

HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY!!!


